
 

 

 
 

 

July 31, 2014 

 

Dear Matt and Angela: 

There was an amazing spirit captured at the Seabrook House 40th Anniversary celebration held on 
our main campus on July 19, 2014.  I am so very proud to be a part of the transformation and hope 
Seabrook House brings to so many.  This event gave us a unique opportunity to connect with our 
alumni, their families, and our extensive local and treatment communities as we continually 
rededicate ourselves to Seabrook House’s wonderful mission. 

On behalf of Seabrook House and the Seabrook House Foundation, we would like to thank you for 
being part of our 40th Anniversary celebrating the accomplishments of our co-founder Margaret Diehl.  
Seabrook House alumni, friends and families enjoyed a wonderful time together filled with activities 
and most importantly, celebrating their sobriety.   

Thank you for your outstanding service in providing the rentals when needed by our facility, it was a 
key element to the success of our day.  You were very accommodating of any last minute additions or 
changes we needed.  We are proud to announce we had over 795 attendees that enjoyed the 
afternoon. 

Again, we thank you for being a friend of Seabrook House and supporting our vision “to make 
recovery possible for every family who needs it.” 

 

Sincerely,  

Edward M. Diehl 

President 

 


